
 

 

18th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

  

Pearson BTEC Level 2 Tech Award in Child Development 

 

As part of the BTEC Tech Award in Child Development, your child will be assessed during 

Year 10. The assessment counts towards 30% of their final grade. The way in which pupils 

are assessed is through ‘timed controlled’ assessments.  They are required to complete a set 

task within a given timeframe, there are 3 in total.  

Week beginning Monday 29th January pupils will be starting this assessment, from this point 

onwards until the end of April, pupils will be completing these tasks in class time. Pupils are 

expected to attend all lessons to complete the tasks. This will be monitored, and all pupils 

are expected to complete these tasks in silence, in exam conditions, failure to follow these 

rules could result in a failed grade.   

I would very much appreciate your support in enabling your child to attend these vital 

lessons, as deadlines cannot be extended.  

To further support your child we are running Period 6 lessons every Thursday 3:05-4:05pm 

in room A104 during this period. It is strongly advised that your child attends.  

If you have any questions or would like any advice about how to support your child 

throughout this time, please don’t hesitate to email me on 

lgolby@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

L Golby 

Subject Lead for Health and Social Care/ Child Development  

 


